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From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 2:24 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:52 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-01-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 

-- Phone -- 

-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
-- Comments -- 
I am a senior living in Brighton Ontario. This month my gas bill was $151.  I used approximately $55. 
worth of gas.  Union Gas has solicited all the people in my area to sign up for Natural Gas now that 
they have us they are putting up the rates.  I would think that almost $100. should be sufficient to 
deliver gas to customers.  Perhaps they needed to do a better job of due diligence before they 
amalgamate with Union.  The customer shouldn't have to suffer the burden of Enbridges poor 
management. The rate  increases are for Union North, East and South but there is no indication 
which area the customer resides in and are significantly different.  Why is that?  There is also no 
indication of a meeting in my area. 
I would appreciate a reply. 
 
-- Attachment -- 

 
 




